
January Update on Yachats Ridge 
 
Oregon Parks Recreation Department (OPRD) Commission was duly 
impressed at their November meeting in Newport with the outpouring of 
community and county-wide support for Yachats Ridge as a future state 
park.   
 
The Oregon Parks and Recreation Department (OPRD)’s Land Unit is 
continuing to perform its due diligence on considering the 950+ acres.  The 
OPRD Commission will be informed of their staff’s progress at their 
February meeting.  That information will be conveyed in the Executive 
Session.   
 
There are many necessary steps to take when a public agency or a 
nonprofit works on property acquisition. Patience and ongoing support are 
important to make Yachats Ridge eventually an Oregon State Park! 
 
On behalf of View the Future, we thank you for your support. 
 

 


